
 
 

 

Clifton Rangers YFC 

Clifton Rangers YFC – GDPR Notice (issued 11/08/2020) 
 
Our terms and conditions have changed to align with the General Data protection Regulations (GDPR) the 
Government has advised.   

Clifton Rangers YFC are strongly committed to maintaining the highest standards in privacy and compliance.   

The information that we receive from you will be kept secure and no details will be shared with any third parties 
other than Huddersfield Junior Football League and FA via the whole game system.   

The information we hold for you and your child includes contact details and DOB obtained when signing on for 
Clifton Rangers YFC.   

Receipt of this notice confirms you consent that you are happy for the Club, Clifton Rangers YFC to do the 
following ;  

*use the information you have provided or that is currently on file as appropriate   

*continue to contact you via text, WhatsApp or email.   

Please notify us immediately if you would like to make any changes to the above.   

In the event of you leaving the Club the information we hold will be destroyed.   

Our privacy policy is available to be reviewed at any time.   

If you have any questions about this please contact the committee at 
 
cliftonrangersyfc@gmail.com 
 
 


